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May 16, 1980

Mr. R. L. Fagan
Vice President, Marketing
The Stanwick Corporation
P.O. Box 9184
Rosslyn Station IN RESPONSE REFER
Arlington, VA 22209 10 F01A-80-225

Dear Mr. Fagan:

This is in response to your letter dated April 16, 1980, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA), a copy of
the contract and nonproprietary sections of the cost and technical
proposals pertaining to contract NRC-04-79-209 awarded to Essex Corporation.
(For your information, this is to advise that regulations which apply to
your request are found at 10 C.F.R. Part 9, rather than D0D Directive
5400.7 to which you referred in your letter.)

the technical proposal (48 pages) quest, the nonproprietary sections of
In response to a previous F0IA re

have already been made available for
public inspection and copying at the NRC Public Document Room (PDR),
1717 H Street, N.W., Washington, DC 20555. The contract and three
modifications thereto, in their cr.tirety, (approximately 100-150 pages)
have been placed in the PDR as a result of NRC's routine procedures for
making certain materials publicly available. In response to your request, .'
the nonproprietary portions of the cost proposal (34 pages) are now
being placed in the PDR.

You may obtain access to these documents by presenting a copy of this
letter at the PDR or by requesting the NRC-04-79-209 contract and modifications
thereto and folders F01A-79-455 and F01A-80-225. The charge for reproducing
records located in the PDR is eight cents ($0.08) per page, as specified
in 10 C.F.R. 9.14(a). Copies of these documents can be purchased by
writing directly to the PDR. Upon your agreement to pay the reproduction
charges, the PDR will arrange for the records to, be reproduced by Potomac
Research, Inc., a private reproduction contractor servicing the PDR.
You will be billed by Potomac Research, Inc., for the reproduction
charges, plus tax and postage.
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We wish to take this opportunity to express our appreciation for the
cooperation we received from kells Stanwick, who, in a telephone conversation
with Linda Robinson of my staff on May 6,1980, agreed to an extension
of time for our response to your request.

Sincerely,

' W
J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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